
 
 
 
 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 Darien-Woodridge Fire Protection District 
 
 

PROPOSED BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE FOR 
FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING JUNE 1, 2020 AND ENDING MAY 31, 2021 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the proposed annual budget and appropriation 

ordinance, or similar prepared appropriation document upon which the annual appropriation 
ordinance will be based, is available for public inspection at Headquarters Station of the 
Darien-Woodridge Fire Protection District at 7550 Lyman Avenue, Darien, Illinois during regular 
business hours.  Said proposed ordinance or document covers the period for the fiscal year beginning 
June 1, 2020 and ending May 31, 2021. 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a Public Hearing on the adoption of said proposed 
appropriation ordinance will be held at Darien-Woodridge Fire Protection District Headquarters 
Station, 7550 Lyman Avenue, Darien, Illinois on Wednesday, August 19, 2020, at 6:30 p.m.  The 
Board of Trustees of the Darien-Woodridge Fire Protection District may revise, alter, increase or 
decrease the items contained in said proposed budget and appropriation ordinance subsequent to this 
Public Hearing and before final action is taken thereon. 
 

All citizens of the District present at the Hearing and desiring to be heard concerning the 
proposed budget and appropriation ordinance will be given an opportunity to do so. 
 
 

DATED:  July 7, 2020 
 
 
 

Joan Wayman, Secretary 
Darien-Woodridge Fire Protection District 


